
Enrollment and Review Change to LB528

The following changes, required to be reported for publication in the
Journal, have been made:

1. The E and R amendments, ER69, have been struck.

2. In Standing Committee amendments, AM556:

a. On page 3, lines 22 and 26, "3" has been struck and "5" inserted; and

b. On page 35, line 17, "26 to 28" has been struck and "29 to 31"
inserted.

3. On page 1, the matter beginning with "law" in line 1 through line 16 on
page 2 and all amendments thereto have been struck and "education; to amend
sections 38-316, 38-10,109, 38-2613, 38-2616, 38-3106, 72-232, 72-233, 72-234,
72-235, 76-2203.01, 77-2704.12, 79-202, 79-422, 79-433, 79-449, 79-8,133,
79-10,119, 79-1201.01, 79-1605, 79-2118, and 85-1609, Reissue Revised Statutes
of Nebraska, and sections 1-116, 9-812, 9-836.01, 13-506, 38-1813, 58-809,
77-1601.02, 77-27,119, 79-308, 79-309.01, 79-611, 79-759, 79-8,137.01,
79-8,137.05, 79-1003, 79-1007.11, 79-1035, 79-1065.02, 79-1074, 79-1075,
79-1241.03, 79-1337, 79-2104.02, 79-2603, 79-2605, 79-2606, 84-304, 85-505,
85-507, 85-1802, 85-1920, 85-2002, 85-2003, 85-2004, 85-2005, 85-2007, 85-2008,
85-2009, 85-2010, 85-2104, 85-2802, and 85-2803, Revised Statutes Cumulative
Supplement, 2020; to update academic accreditation terminology in state law; to
change provisions relating to the distribution of lottery funds used for
education and to provide duties related to the receipt and use of such funds;
to change requirements for school district budget hearing notices; to require
the State Department of Education to establish and maintain a web site as
prescribed; to change provisions relating to school lands; to change tax levy
notice provisions; to eliminate certain obsolete school and school district
provisions and terminology; to adopt certain federal provisions; to change
powers and duties of the State Department of Education; to change a form
requirement; to change provisions relating to a grant program; to change
provisions relating to certain income from school lands; to eliminate obsolete
bonded indebtedness requirements; to adopt the Alternative Certification for
Quality Teachers Act; to change provisions relating to standard college
admission tests; to redefine terms and eliminate obsolete provisions under the
Tax Equity and Educational Opportunities Support Act; to change state aid
provisions for school districts and educational service units relating to
boundary line changes and the timing of payments as prescribed; to eliminate
certain county clerk and county board duties; to change provisions relating to
core services and technology infrastructure funds; to change certain learning
community coordinating council reporting dates; to change certain diversity
plan requirements; to change requirements under the Nebraska Reading
Improvement Act as prescribed; to provide duties for the Auditor of Public
Accounts; to redefine a term relating to the Nebraska educational savings plan
trust; to define and redefine terms and change provisions under the Community
College Gap Assistance Program Act; to authorize verification of eligibility by
the Commissioner of Education under the Access College Early Scholarship
Program Act; to define a term, eliminate a term, and change provisions under
the Meadowlark Act; to require hotline telephone numbers on student
identification cards for middle school, high school, and postsecondary students
as prescribed; to repeal a requirement relating to the residency of school land
lessees; to repeal a requirement for the provision of student debt information
to students; to repeal provisions relating to distance education equipment
reimbursements and learning community transition aid; to harmonize provisions;
to provide operative dates; to repeal the original sections; to outright repeal
sections 72-234.01 and 79-1336, Reissue Revised Statutes of Nebraska, and
sections 79-10,145 and 85-9,140, Revised Statutes Cumulative Supplement, 2020;
and to declare an emergency." inserted.
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(signed) Terrell McKinney, Chairperson
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